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Utah State Board of Education to Host Free Summits on Artificial Intelligence

SALT LAKE CITY – The Utah State Board of Education (USBE) recognizes that artificial intelligence (AI) has

become an increasingly important topic in our educational community. To foster collaboration with

education partners on topics related to AI, the USBE will host a series of AI Summits across the state in

September. These summits aim to connect educational communities, collaborate on AI in education, and

engage with community members, industry partners, and education leaders about next steps with AI in

our communities.

Registration is free for all. The schedule for the summits includes sessions on designing AI

education, transformative demos, data privacy, and Q&A with industry experts. The summits are open to

all members of our educational communities, and we encourage schools and districts to bring their

teams.

The summits will take place at various locations across Utah, including:

● September 11th - Richfield at Sevier County School District Training Center - Registration Link

● September 13th - Cedar City at SUU - Registration Link

● September 17th - Moab at UVU Moab- Registration Link

● September 18th - Heber at Utah Valley University Wasatch - Registration Link

● September 19th - Orem at Utah Valley University - Registration Link

● September 20th - Ogden at WSU Davis - Registration Link
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